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Meetings

The NDSWG has not met since the last ROS meeting.  The next meeting of the NDSWG is scheduled for next Tuesday, January 15 in Taylor.
NMMS Software Demonstration

ERCOT is hosting a demonstration of two of the modules for the NMMS database in Taylor next Wednesday.  The modules are both provided by Siemens.  The IMM and MOD modules will be demonstrated.  There will also be discussions on the modules to be provided for integrating the TPIT data to produce the future year cases. 

ICCP Points

ERCOT has now dropped the requirements for a PE stamp for all ICCP data.  However, there are still discussions about requiring point to point verification of all ICCP points. 

Selection of Chairman

The NDSWG is recommending David Bogen as Chairman for 2007.  The NDSWG will decide on its recommendation for NDSWG vice-chairman at its January meeting.

